
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome    
 
Dear Children, Families and Aitken College Staff 
 
This is my last newsletter, as I have accepted a new position at a new school with new 
challenges. 
 
It has been a privilege to have worked at Aitken College and to have been a part of 
the Aitken Community, where I have been able to share the children’s journey through 
school, and watch them become amazing people. I have made many friendships and 
have very fond memories that I will take with me, and I thank you all. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and healthy 2019.  
 
Merry Christmas! 
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